
 

 

 Rebuilding Public Education           NSW Department of Education 

Lilli Pilli Public School  
Community update | October 2024 
 

Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au  
Phone: 1300 482 651  
www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au   

Dear parents, carers and staff, 

As part of the NSW Government’s record $1.5 billion investment in maintenance and local 
upgrades, planning is underway to upgrade the student bathrooms at Lilli Pilli Public School.  

Work will include the replacement of the outdated bathroom facilities with new student 
amenities on the school’s lower site. 

This project is in the early planning stage. The next steps will involve designing the upgraded 
bathroom facilities with the school’s needs in mind and engaging a contractor to complete the 
work. 

We expect work to start this financial year and look forward to delivering the improved 
bathroom facilities for the school in 2025. 

 
More information   
We will keep the community updated and provide more information as it becomes available.  
 
If you have any questions about this project, please contact the NSW Department of 
Education during business hours on the contact details below. 
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